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Voting by mail in Oregon has proven to be effective and safe and, most of all, 

accessible. Unless we provide paid time of for people to vote or move elections to 

evenings and weekends, requiring people to go to an election site to vote 

disenfranchises anyone who works and people from rural areas who have to travel 

long distances to get to polling places. Additionally, voting by mail makes for more 

informed voters. Instead of simply voting party line, I read through every statement to 

understand the concerns. Please do not cave to the misinformation that states there 

is voter fraud when time and again it has proven to be an untrue fear designed to 

suppress voting. Vote NO.  


